
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2017 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 
 
I would like to inform you that Ellen de Freitas will be stepping down from the Child Care 
Advisory Committee effective October 27th. 
 
She will be replaced by Julie Frederick, Public Health Inspector, at Middlesex-London Health 
Unit effective October 29th, 2017. 
 
If you should have any questions please contact me at either Marylou.albanese@mlhu.on.ca or 
519-663-5317 ext. 2358. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 

 
 
Mary Lou Albanese RN, BScN, MSA 
Manager, Infectious Disease Control Team 
Middlesex-London Health Unit 
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